
 

Brule River Riders Snowmobile Club 
Twin Gables Restaurant, Brule, WI 
October 20, 2018 
 

 

The October 20, 2022 meeting was called to order by Vice President Zachary Makela at 7:02 pm.  
 
Secretary’s Report:   Minutes were read and accepted with correction of Howard mowing not 
grading.   Motion by Dave Whitehead and second by Eric Shaffer.  
 
Correspondence:   none 
 
Treasurers Report:  Read by Eric Shaffer.  Motion by Dave Whitehead and second by Bruce 
Bergsten.  
 
Groomer Trails:    

• Grading of the TCC is done.  Mowing is done except for additional to be done on the TCC.  
The west end of the TCC needs more work, probably about 2 days worth.  Bruce Bergsten 
will be mowing next week.   

• Soucy track are delayed until the end of December. 

• Work days discussed.   
o A group of 4 will meet on Saturday, October 21 @ 9:00am at tennis court in Parkland 

to do signing of trail 235.   
o Trail 27 needs some signing and pick up of branches.    
o Trail 4 near highway D and the old re-route needs signing.   
o Rough Grouse trail needs signing. 

• Trail 27 stump removal was done.  $4000 will be paid by BRSF and our club will have a small 
bill for the amount that Al Makela went over. 

 
NTA 

• Still working on the map.  The map should be done by November 1. 
 

Tri County Corridor:    

• One beaver has been trapped, but we have issues in another area.  Cliff Walimaki will 
contact the trapper. 

• Bridge repairs have been done on the Amnicon River bridge.  The deck on the Poplar River 
needs re-attaching.  
 

  



AWSC:   

• Fall AWSC workshop at Rothschild on October 21-23, 2022.  Bruce and Donna Bergsten 
will be attending. 
 

Social:   

• Christmas party has been scheduled for December 15 with Twin Gables. 

• Card signed by members present for Don Miesbauer, who was in the hospital for COVID and 
is now home. 

 
Unfinished business: 

• Hats:  Donna Bergsten ordered 20 ‘groomer’ hats and 20 generic hats at Shirts Unlimited.     

• Biffy:  Bruce Bergsten has moved the biffy from Al Makela’s for the Village of Poplar.   
 

New Business:    

• Which drag needs to be modified for behind the Soucy at Hawthorne?  The South Range 9 ½ 
footer. 

• Matt Hughes suggested that we have a weekly Wednesday night snowmobile ride.  More 
information to come 

 
Next meeting is November 3, 2022. 
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40 PM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Donna Bergsten 
BRR Secretary 
 


